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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Stavanger, Norway, 8th June 2023  

 

Huddlestock Fintech AS (OSE: HUDL) – The Ordinary General Meeting ("OGM") of Huddlestock 

Fintech AS will be held on 21. June 2022 at 10:00 hours (CEST). 

 

The meeting will be held as a digital meeting with streaming. Physical participation is also possible at 

Huddlestock Fintech's Stavanger premises located at Kanalsletta 2, 4033 Stavanger (“Venue”) 

For both the physical and digital participation please confirm participation by submitting a 

registration to investorrelations@huddlestock.com by Monday 19th June 2023 at 12.00 CEST. 

 

The notice and the agenda for the Ordinary General Meeting are attached hereto. 

The notice with appendices has also been made available on the Company's 

webpage: www.huddlestock.com 

 

Immediately following the OGM, the Company will host a short company update with a Q&A session. 

The estimated time for such a presentation is 10:30 hours (CEST). There will be a separate link for this 

meeting which will be published 2 days before the event, or one can contact 

investorrelations@huddlestock.com for streaming details. 

 

This information is considered mandatory in accordance with the EU Market Abuse Regulation and is 

subject to the disclosure requirements pursuant to section 5-12 of the Norwegian Securities Trading 

Act. 

 

For questions, please contact:   

John E. Skajem, Chief Executive Officer, +47 418 87 412, john.skajem@huddlestock.com     

Leif Arnold Thomas, Chief Corporate Development & IR, + 47 982 15 520 

leif.thomas@huddlestock.com 

To see all press and investor releases please have a look in the investor relations section of our 

corporate website www.huddlestock.com/investor-relations   
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